SECURITY TEAM PROFESSIONALS

BY MARAL JOHNSON

of spotlight articles on our hard-

working Kenmure Security Officers.
Something that not everyone may realize
is that although the Security Officers are
the gatekeepers for the entire Kenmure
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community, they are not employees of
Kenmure Country Club. The Officers

salaries are paid for by every Kenmure
homeowner and lot owner via the KPOA
annual assessments. Residents were recently
reminded that per long standing KPOA

Rules and Regulations, Gate Access KSC-

04, “Residents may wish to allow certain
family members, friends, or regular service
employees to pass through the Front Gate to
visit them at any time. They must enter this
information (permission) into the Gate Pass
system.” Updated instructions were sent

to everyone with a valid and active email
address and as always, are also available on
the KPOA website. Any questions regarding
that matter should be directed to members of
the Kenmure Security Committee.

As a reminder, our diligent and dedicated
guards not only work to verify passes for
every single vehicle that enter through our
gates (both the Kenmure and Argyle gates)
every day (appx. 1,100 vehicles every day,
about 20,000 bar codes each month). They
also work hard to keep our community safe.
This month, we are featuring 4 more of our
Guards we'd like our community to get to
know better.

A SPOTLIGHT ON
SOME VALUED
PROFESSIONALS

OFFICER PROFILE OF MICAH BURROUGHS

Micah was born in Richford, New York and started
working at Kenmure on July 30, 2016. Not only is Micah
the longest tenured Security Officer working at Kenmure,
having worked here for 8 years, Micah is also the Kenmure
Security Site Supervisor. Micah’s past work experiences

include: a construction supervisor for water and sewer
lines, handyman for CB construction, and Senior Game
Advisor at GameStop. His outside interests include
spending time with my family, cycling, sports, coaching,
games, and chess sets.

I've responded to many memorable events over
the years, more than I can count. Some of them are
heartbreaking, but some warm your heart because you can
see how much this community cares for each other. I've
borne witness to loved ones caring for each other through
thick and thin, and through their journey to recovery after
an accident.

11ove many different locations in Kenmure, but the views
from 121 and 123 Berry Creek Drive, both with views of the
mountains, are one of the best. I'm sure there are so many
other amazing views that I have yet to discover, but I'm able
to enjoy this particular view from our patrol vehicle.

My favorite part of the job is that I feel like T’'m a part of
this community. I care about the people and they care about
me. I've shared a lot of my life with a good number of you,
and vice versa. I love to know how everyone&#39;s family
and friends are doing and to check in with each of them
quickly as we interact during their comings and goings.



